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The Woodlands Township to celebrate 40th anniversary 
 

THE WOODLANDS, TEXAS (August 11, 2014) – The Woodlands is set to celebrate its 40th 
Anniversary on Sunday, October 19, 2014, from 3 to 8 p.m. at Northshore Park, 2505 Lake 
Woodlands Drive. Preliminary event plans include art and history exhibits, remarks from 
elected officials, involvement of The Woodlands Hometown Heroes as well as live music from 
local entertainers. To commemorate the historic milestone, the event will also include the 
official creation of Founder’s Day as announced through a proclamation from The Woodlands 
Township. Hamburgers, hot dogs, cupcakes and other assorted items will be provided for 
attendees.   
 
In order to showcase local individuals and businesses, The Woodlands Township has issued a 
Request for Interest (RFI) related to the event. A letter of interest and any attachments should 
be submitted to Lauren Trice with The Woodlands Township and received no later than 4 p.m., 
on Tuesday, September 2, 2014. Questions concerning this RFI should be addressed to Ms. Trice 
by Friday, August 22, 2014, at 4 p.m. at ltrice@thewoodlandstownship-tx.gov. The Woodlands 
Township will review RFI submissions and conduct meetings with respondents if appropriate. 
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